
 

 

 

CONSTRUCTION NOTICE  

FARIA PRESERVE – LANDSCAPE INSTALLATION 

FARIA PRESERVE PARKWAY/NEIGHBORHOOD PARK 
 

Dear Homeowners, 

As you are aware, Faria Preserve LLC has been actively developing a new community in the vicinity north 

of your residence. As part of the City approved plans and development, a new neighborhood park is 

underway and additional required landscaping including plants and trees will be installed on the hillside 

north of your home and south of/below the future park site and Faria Preserve Parkway (general exhibit 

attached).  

 

Starting March 8, 2021, Faria Preserve LLC intends to begin the installation operations necessary to 

prepare the hillside for new plantings. Work is anticipated to continue through the summer, with 

completion targeted by the end of October 2021. 

 

Work will be conducted within City approved hours of construction:  Monday through Friday 7:30AM -

6:00PM and Saturdays 9:00AM to 5:00PM. You will likely be able to observe personnel regularly 

accessing and working on the hillside, often with minor power and hand tools. We do not anticipate the 

use of heavy equipment and/or sustained power tools with high volumes. 

 

This letter is to serve as a general notice of operations, and we appreciate your patience. Should there 

be concerns during the course of construction, do not hesitate to contact the project team at: 

 

LENNAR (CalAtlantic Homes)  

    

Jay Winzler    

Cell phone:  925-327-8318    

Office phone: 925-548-3891   

Email:    jay.winzler@lennar.com 

 

City of San Ramon  

 

Chris Low (Daytime) 

Office Phone:    925-973-2682 

Cell Phone: 925-570-0177 

Email:    clow@sanramon.ca.gov 
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